
 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE: 
 

 

 

Central Elmore Water & Sewer Authority (CEW&SA) wishes 

to inform the public that CEW&SA’s Board of Directors has 

scheduled a work session to  review and discuss 

CEW&SA’s FY 2025 – 2026 Budget. The work session is 

scheduled for Thursday, June 12, 2025 at 11:00 a.m. at 

CEW&SA’s Main Office located at 716 US Hwy 231, 

Wetumpka, Alabama.   

 


